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“REMINDER” 

Note:  If you have already paid 
for your graduation fees – 
please disregard this notice.   
 
Thank you. 

February 14, 2018           
 
Dear Parent/Guardian of Students in Grade 12, 
  

RE:  GRADUATION FEES / DEADLINES  
 
This letter is to provide you with some important information with respect to fees and deadlines for the upcoming 
School Leaving Ceremony, Grad Dinner Dance and Dry After Grad. 
 
Graduation fees are as follows: 
 

 School Graduation Ceremony (Thursday, May 24, 2018): $80.00 (DUE BY FRIDAY, MARCH 09TH) 
 Grad Dinner Dance (Friday, June 15, 2018):  $125.00 * (DUE BY MONDAY, MAY 14TH) 
 Dry After Grad (Friday, June 15, 2018) immediately after the Dinner/Dance):  $45.00 * (DUE BY MONDAY, MAY 14TH) 

*OPTIONAL 
 
The School Graduation Ceremony Fee will include the gown, cap, a composite with the school diploma, 2 
complimentary guest tickets per student, as well as the facility rental at the Bill Copeland Arena. Extra tickets may 
be purchased for $5.00 from the school beginning Thursday, May 14th.  In the event that your child does not 
wish to attend the Ceremony please ensure to inform Mrs. Dion in Room 114, as soon as possible or before 
Friday, March 09, 2018. 
   
Note:    If payment for the School Graduation Ceremony is not received by Friday, March 09, 2018, we will 
not be able to order the cap and gown in time for your child. 
 
Also, please be advised that the Grad Dinner/Dance and the Dry After Grad are optional, however payment 
is also due no later than Monday, May 14th, 2018 so that a reservation for the event will be held for your 
child. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation and look forward to an enjoyable, safe and memorable 
graduation experience for your child. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the school office at 604-296-6875. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David Rawnsley 
Principal 
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